
Waste wood visit 2  

1st April 2024 

 

As per  the previous report there is some evidence of vehicles using the track to access 
the forestry working taking place on the East side of the track approximately 500m in. 
However this use is limited with only 2 sets of tyres visible when I visited. On this 
occasion the forestry worker had parked at the top of the track and walked in. 

The damaged caused to the track was from four sources, in order of apparent damage 

1. Rain flow the majority of the way 
2. Horse riding again most of the way 
3. Vehicles top section of the path 
4. Walkers light damage but foot prints all of the way. 
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Access point to forestry work 



 

Further down with water and horse damage 

 



 

Forestry worker parked at the top of the track. 


